St. Patrick’s Girls’ BHiah School

SHAHRAH-E-IRAQ, SADDAR, KARACHI-74400
Tel: 32783214 - 32788750 - 32790653
Email: spghs1@gmail.com

AFTERNOON SHIFT
NOTIFICATION FOR CLASSES LOWER NURSERY TO CLASS 7

On Friday November 22, 2024, the school will be celebrating children’s day. All students
may come to school in modest coloured clothes. Please ensure that the children are not
wearing heel shoes or make-up. No mobile phones allowed.

They may bring snacks to share with their friends.

Thank you.

Gillian Rodrigues
Principal




